
Paper Petition Details 
Cheviot Road Shops – Anti Social Behaviour

We, the undersigned, residents of Cheviot Road, petition against anti-social behaviour 
associated with the areas next to and behind the Cheviot Road Shops. 

This petition was received on 27th July, 2015.

This petition was passed to the Complaints Co-ordinator - Regeneration, Housing & 
Resources on 27th July, 2015.

This petition was responded to by the Tenancy Team Leader on 24th August, 2015.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 16

Council Response 

Thank you for submitting the petition about the Anti-Social Behaviour at the rear of the 
Cheviot Road Shops.  

Through our joint working with Thames Valley Police we are aware of the work they have 
carried out to try and combat some of the Anti-Social Behaviour carried out in the area.  
We are aware that the area around the old garage site and the rear of the shops has 
become attractive for those wishing to commit Anti-Social Behaviour however the new 
properties that are replacing the old garages will result in the area being less attractive.  
We expect an improvement in the area following the properties being completed as the 
residents will be passing the rear of the shops on a daily basis.  

We again ask that all incidents of Anti-Social Behaviour are reported to the Police on the 
101 telephone number as we believe the amount of Anti-Social Behaviour is 
underreported.  Whilst we wait for the properties to become occupied we have 
introduced a litter picking service so as to see how much alcohol litter is dropped which 
will take place once a week and will be reviewed on a regular basis.  


